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The President’s Corner 
by Mickey Breunig, President -LMAC

For those that showed up to the Fall Trainer Banger, it was a fun day. The wind blew 

and made it that much more fun. I have to thank Gayle Moore for bringing some 

vegetable soup and Carroll Ware for bringing some chili, both were very good. The wind 

made the day entertaining and the food made the day enjoyable.

The annual swap meet is Saturday. Be sure to come and check out the deals and get 

something new to fly for next year.

We will need help before the swap meet setting up the tables. Set up will begin at 7 

am. Those that help set up will also have the opportunity to see the merchandise as it 

comes in the door and therefore have the first opportunity to purchase.

Michael Breunig

mbreunig@windstream.net

mailto:mbreunig@windstream.net
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Treasurer’s Report 
by Carroll Ware,Treasurer

99 Paid Members

Future Airfield Maintenance  Accrual Account .

$6000.00

Educational Savings Account Balance.

$621.94

Funds provided by the Lex. City Council for use in 

Fayette County School programs.

Income and Expense Report as of Sept.6, 2018

Dues information and forms, click on this link ….. 

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html

DATE TRANSACTION DEPOSIT PAYMENT BALANCE

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html
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Minutes of September 8, 2018 Meeting
by Jim Newberry, Secretary

The monthly meeting of the Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) was called to order 

on October 11, 2018  by club president Mickey Breunig at 7:05pm.

A motion was made by Mickey Breunig to approve the minutes of the September 8, 2018 

meeting  minutes posted in the monthly newsletter.  Seconded by Carroll Ware and 

approved by vote of members present.

Mickey Breunig made a motion to approve the treasurers report as reported in the 

newsletter, was seconded by Paul Bail and approved by vote of the members present.

Dave Price reported that we are currently training two students and that he could use 

more batteries for the club trainer.

Curtis Adams reported that we had another successful Classic Flyin.  Curtis Cox 

donated an amplifier to the club.   

Trainer banger event is set for October 20.  Paul Bail is coordinating the event.  There 

will be two classes, novice and advanced.  Novice class will fly high wing trainer aircraft.  

Advanced class can fly any scale airplane model.  Start time for the Trainer Banger is 

11am.

Trash at the airfield was discussed.  There are to be no trash cans used at the field and 

everyone using the flying field is responsible to take all trash with them when leaving the 

field.

Election of officers will be held at the November meeting.  Dave Price said he does not 

want to continue as Training Coordinator.

The annual swap meet is scheduled for November 10 at the bingo hall in Eastland 

Shopping Center.  Setup begins at 7am.  Tear down will start at 1pm.  Club members are 

encouraged to help with setup and teardown.

The next club meeting is at 7pm, Thursday November 8 at Morning Pointe Senior 

Center.

Mickey Breunig made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:45pm, seconded by Curtis 

Adams and approved by a vote of the members present.

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:

Thursday, November 8, at 7:00 PM
Meeting Location: 

Morning Pointe Senior Center

150 Richmond Road

Lexington, KY

Visitors are Welcome !!
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Blast from the Past
by David J. Price

This series of articles will present advertisements from vintage modeling

magazines. The intent is to illustrate technological advances that have taken place in

our hobby. For some, it will bring back memories, for newcomers it will present a piece

of history of radio control model aviation.

Here is an advertisement from the April 1948 issue of Model Airplane News for the

Stanzel Bee-Line Jets. Not an RC or CL, more of a tethered aircraft. More information on

Stanzel company can be found at: http://www.stanzelmuseum.org/history.html

According to the web site:

1948 The Stanzel company introduces the “Bee Line” series of model jet airplanes which

are flown along a 100- to 400-foot long steel wire and propelled by CO2 gas cartridges.

According to:

http://www.airplanesandrockets.com/magazines/american-modeler/stanzels-schulenburg-

american-modeler-january-1961.htm

Branching out into another sort of model in 1947 the Stanzel firm, unveiled several flown

via what they called "Bee-Line." These miniatures had fuselages just large enough to

hold a standard CO2 cartridge; they were "flown" on a fine steel wire strung tight

between two supports. At first a 400' length of music wire was supplied with these kits,

but customers got all tangled trying to unroll this wire, which was .012 dia., so the length

was cut to 100'. Since the models traveled along the wire at speeds well over 100 mph it

was standard practice to put some soft pillows at the far end to bring them safely to a

stop. These models were in production until 1950.
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The LMAC Swap Meet is coming up on Saturday, November 10, 2018. It will again be in the 

Jackpot Bingo Hall in the lower level of the Eastland Shopping Center. Last year, we had a 

very good meet with a record number of tables rented. Some of our members were able to 

buy some "must have" items at very good prices. We will have several club tables. Al Belt's 

son has donated his dad's collection of planes and equipment. There are some other items 

that have been donated. If you have items that you would like to add to the donated 

equipment, please bring that stuff to the club table the morning of the Swap Meet. Lester 

Ware will be managing the club tables. Donations are one of our best source of proceeds. 

Lester and Carroll have collected the club items, so you could get your donations to them 

ahead of the Swap Meet.

We do the table setup at 7:00 AM on Saturday, November 10. Please come out and help with 

the setup. If you are part of the setup team, you will get in free and be ready to spot the best 

items. There will be hot breakfast items starting at about 8:00 AM.

Please join your LMAC members to re-set the tables at 1:00 PM. The club officers are usually 

the core group that re-sets the tables. Come out and give them a hand.

Your attendance is a major factor in the success of the Swap Meet.

Joe Woods, LMAC Swap Meet Chairman.

jwoods41@aol.com

Swap Meet Coming in November
by Joe Woods

mailto:jwoods41@aol.com
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Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) 

Numb Thumb Fly……………………………….…........ Jan 1, 2018

KY Bluegrass Vintage Festival Fly-in........................ May 25, 26 , 2018

LMAC Club Picnic & Fun Fly...................................... July 14 , 2018

Kentucky Fall Classic Fly-in....................................... Sept 13-16, 2018

Trainer Banger Flying Competition……………..……. October 20, 2018

LMAC Swap Meet..........................................................Nov 10, 2018

2018 Calendar of Events
(Email John Royalty to add event dates)

Central Kentucky Float Fly  ( CKFF ) 

Charity Float Fly-in Event ………………………....May 28 , 2018

Brown Bag Float Fly-in Event  ……………………Sept 1, 2018

Clark County R/C Barnstormers 

Glider/Sailplane Fun Fly………………….…….… May , 2018

Harold Brown Memorial Fly In…………..………. Jun 9 ,2018

Brown Bag Fall Fun Fly………………….….….... Oct , 2018

Fall Indoor Fly In………………………..….…....... Nov , 2018

For Sale Items by Club Members

FOR SALE
Zenoah G62 $400, new in box
Evolution 62GX $400, new in box

Call Jim Newberry at 859-684-3175 if interested .

Cartoon Corner
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Trainer Banger Fly In Summary
by Paul Bail

There were no Flyers in the Novice class.

There were 4 flyers in the advanced class; they flew 3 rounds each and unofficial 

results as follows:

1. Lafe Kunkel

2. Bijan Salehi

3. Carroll Ware

4. Mickey Breunig

We ate some really good chili, soup, and cookies. The high winds made it really 

interesting. A good time was had by all.

Many thanks to Gayle Moore, Buddy Hale, and Sylvester Hale for judging.
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President -Mickey Breunig mbreunig@windstream.net

Vice President          -Paul Bail pbailjr@yahoo.com

Secretary -Jim Newberry                jjlexky@yahoo.com

Treasurer -Carroll Ware carroll.ware@gmail.com

Safety Officer -Mike Lambert                 mikeandme1081@yahoo.com

Senior Advisor -Gayle Moore                  p51moore@yahoo.com

News Editor -John Royalty royaltyj1@twc.com

Training Coord. -David Price dprice@lexingtonky.gov

2018 Club Officers

Thanks to Coyote Hobbies for their support to

the Lexington Model Airplane Club

We are Lexington’s only family-owned brick and mortar hobby shop! Our primary focus is

on remote control vehicles of all types. We offer service and parts for airplanes, helicopters,

cars, trucks, drones, as well as 1/24 drag slot cars. All of our staff participates directly in the

hobby in some form or fashion. Come see us for all your R/C hobby needs.

Coyote Hobbies
Eastland Shopping Center

1301 Winchester Rd. Suite 121,  

Lexington, KY 40509

(859) 253-9330    

www.coyotehobbies.com


